Continuum of Care (CoC) Program
Total Funding: $4,490,004
The Continuum of Care (CoC) Program is designed to promote communitywide commitment to the goal of ending homelessness; provide funding for efforts by nonprofit providers, and State and local governments to quickly rehouse homeless individuals and families while minimizing the trauma and dislocation caused to homeless individuals, families, and communities by homelessness; promote access to and effect utilization of mainstream programs by homeless individuals and families; and optimize self-sufficiency among individuals and families experiencing homelessness.
San Joaquin CoC 2019-2020 funding level:  $4,490,004
· [bookmark: _GoBack]$3,939,798 - Central Valley Low Income Housing Corporation applied for seven Supportive Housing and three Shelter Plus Care grants to provide housing and supportive services to 457 homeless persons and/or families.  Both Shelter Plus Care and Supportive Housing grants will be renewed for a one year term.  

· $412,206 - Lutheran Social Services will be receiving a Supportive Housing grant to provide housing and supportive services to 25 homeless individuals coming from the foster care system.


· $138,000 – San Joaquin County Planning Project receives revenue to continue funding for the Program Administrator-Homeless Initiatives position in the County Administrator’s Office.

More information regarding this funding resource can be found at:
https://www.hudexchange.info/programs/coc/
